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Dear Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Gerod and Members of the Committee, 

I think building this facility in the heart of Eugene would be such an asset to our 

community. It would be walkable and bike friendly for many to access, have safe and 

positive place for our youth and bring so many folks together. The Eugene Em’s 

baseball was a staple in my childhood and I’d love for my kids to make the same 

memories. 

Please consider our vote in support and appreciate your time and consideration.  

 

Alicia Williams  


